
 

 

          

 

   

I am thrilled to be sharing this special year of growth with 
you and your child!  We are going to have a fun year full of 

lots of learning, making friends, and new discoveries!   

About Ms. Snow 

Hi, my name is Elizabeth Snow and 

this will be my 15th year teaching. I 

recently moved back to Chicago 

after teaching for 9 years in Santa 

Monica, California. I taught in New 

York City and Skokie before that. I 

have an undergraduate degree in 

elementary education, a master’s 

degree in reading, a reading 

specialist license and an educational 

therapy credential. I grew up in Lake 

Forest and am so happy to be back 

in the north shore!   

 

Dear 3rd grader,  

I am so excited for you to be 

part of our classroom 

community! I can’t wait to meet 

you and work with you this year. 

In 3rd grade you will have fun, 

make new friends and expand 

your knowledge! I will see you on 

Wednesday, August 23 for our 

first day of school. Just a 

reminder that it will be a half 

day. Enjoy the rest of your 

summer!  

Contact Information 

Email: snowe@wilmette39.org 

Phone: 847-512-6100 ext. 6134 

Welcome to 3rd grade! 
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